
Office of Records & Registration

Faculty Reminder: Registration with permission has
ended
Registration with permission for part of term 1 and full semester courses has ended.

Full semester course registration closed at 11:59pm on September 11
Part of term 1 course registration closed at 11:59pm on September 7.    

We can no longer honor registration permissions given for these terms.  

Permissions for late starting courses

The permission system will remain open for late starting courses in Part of Term 2
and 3. Students can continue to register on the web with permission according to the
academic calendar deadlines.

Thank you,

The Office of Records & Registration

Subscribe to our email list.

https://www.newpaltz.edu/registrar/
https://www3.newpaltz.edu/calendars/
https://www.newpaltz.edu/
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1884232/1893537/?v=a

